
ǀ

– –

God’s love knows no barriers.  St. Pascal’s...where all people matter. 



FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK  

There are two events on June 23 in support of people in need in our 
community: 

Ribbon Cutting Celebration and Thank You at Brittany’s Place on 

Thursday, June 23, 11:00 AM-12:30 PM.  You are invited to attend a ribbon 

cutting ceremony and thank you on June 23 to mark the opening of Brittany’s 

Place new Transitional Living Program.  If you plan to attend the event, please 

RSVP to Janet Hallaway at janet.hallaway@180degrees.org.  Brittany’s Place is 

located at 1281 7th Street E, St. Paul.  Brittany’s Place provides safe shelter for 

girls under age 18 who are victims of sex trafficking.  Over the last several years, 

our parish has helped support Brittany’s Place with donations of clothing, personal 

care items, and financial donations. The ribbon-cutting event at Brittany’s Place 

will occur at the same time as our Young at Heart (age 55 and older group) Mass 

and Lunch here on June 23.  Those of you not coming to the Young at Heart Mass 

and Lunch might like to attend the Brittany’s Place event.   

Get a preview of Beacon Interfaith Housing Collaborative’s newest 

supportive housing idea on Thursday, June 23, 7:00-8:30 PM at Cross 
Lutheran Church, 1945 Prosperity Road, Maplewood. Members of our parish 

have met with Beacon Interfaith Housing Collaborative over the past year to learn 

about housing needs and homelessness in the Twin Cities.  The most recent 

supportive housing project that Beacon is working to develop is located near 

Gladstone Education Center on Frost Avenue in Maplewood.  The proposed new 

supportive housing would offer high-quality, well-managed apartments for 40 

families with parents aged 18-24 who are experiencing or at risk of homelessness 

and earning less than $30,000/year.  The housing would also have on-site, wrap-

around services provided by Solid Ground, a local nonprofit organization which 

helps families by providing services such as job training, life skills training, alcohol 

and substance abuse treatment, childcare and case management. You may attend 

the meeting in person on June 23 at Cross Lutheran Church or you can attend the 

meeting via Zoom by registering at beaconinterfaith.org/event/east-metro-preview

-6-23-22/. 

In other news, we will have two visiting priests for the weekend Masses on 

July 2-3 because I will be taking a vacation from June 30-July 3.  On Saturday, July 

2, Father Bob Hart will preside at the 4:30 PM Mass. On Sunday, July 3, Father Phil 

Rask will preside at the 8:45 and 10:30 AM Masses.  Father Hart is the priest that 

has agreed to cover the sacramental needs at St. Pascal Baylon Parish September - 

November 2023 when I plan to be on a sabbatical in Italy and Spain.  (Regarding 

my sabbatical plans, I should learn by August if we received the sabbatical funding 

grant from the Lilly Foundation, and I should find out in November if the 

Archbishop will grant my sabbatical leave request.) Some of you are familiar with 

Father Bob Hart from his years (2002-2010) of being the pastor of Transfiguration 

Parish in Oakdale.  Father Phil Rask was a Scripture professor and the rector of 

the St. Paul Seminary during my time there as a student.  

Prayer Intention of Pope Francis for June 2022: The Elderly.  We pray for the 

elderly who represent the roots and memory of a people; may their experience and 

wisdom help young people to look towards the future with hope and 

responsibility. 

God Bless You, 

Father John Mitchell 
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